
14
th

 Annual Camden Diocesan  

BLUE MASS 
Tuesday, September 29, 2015 at 10:30 am 
Our Lady of Hope Parish 
St. Agnes Roman Catholic Church 
701 Little Gloucester Road 
Blackwood, New Jersey 08012 
 

 

The Diocese of Camden, in conjunction with law enforcement and 
emergency service agencies throughout the region, will host the 14th 

Annual Celebration of Law Enforcement and Emergency Services.  This 
Mass is offered to thank God for the sacrifice and service to the 

communities given by law enforcement and emergency service personnel 
at every level.  The Blue Mass will be celebrated by Bishop Dennis 

Sullivan.  All law enforcement and emergency service personnel, along with 
their family, friends, and the public are invited to take part. 

 

A Complimentary Luncheon will be held in the 
Parish Center after the Mass for All Emergency 

Service Personnel, Families, and Friends. 

 


